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Southern Trust Area Campaign Launch 
PANTS The Underwear Rule 
SAVE THE DATE

We would like to invite you to save the following date:
Wednesday 20th November 2019 
Launch of PANTS campaign 10 am-12 noon
Seagoe Parish Centre, Portadown 
The NSPCC in partnership with the Promoting Wellbeing Division, SHSCT and funded by the Public Health Agency, would like to invite you to Save the Date for the launch of the Southern PANTS campaign. The event will be of interest to those supporting parents/carers of young children and those with an interest in safeguarding and child protection. The campaign will promote the following resources across the Southern Trust area www.nspcc.org.uk/underwearrule

Further information and booking forms for the event will follow shortly – if you have any immediate queries please contact lyndsey.hasson@southerntrust.hscni.net 
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